
THANK YOU! 
THANK YOU TO ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS FOR YOUR BUSINESS IN 

2024. WE HOPE YOU HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY AND SAFE 

NEW YEAR!  Best wishes from the Princess Charlotte Seafoods Team 

Just a reminder that the Factory will be closed from the 
25th December 2024 – 20th January 2025 (inclusive) 

 
The Factory will re-open on Tuesday 21st January 2025. See below for our 

market start back dates and best days for factory fresh sales: 

FACTORY FRESH SALES Thursday 23rd January 2025 – Friday 24th January 2025 
SHAND STREET, ENOGGERA Friday 24th January 2025 
HENDRA MOTORS Friday 24th & Saturday 25th January 2025 
NEW FARM MARKET Saturday 25th January 2025 


